
Safeguarding Statement: 2023-2024 
 

 

 

‘Safeguarding is everybody’s responsibility’ Manuden Primary School is fully 

committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all 

staff, governors, and volunteers to share this commitment. To achieve our 

commitment, we will ensure continuous development and improvement of robust 

safeguarding processes and procedures that promote a culture of safeguarding 

amongst our staff, governors, and volunteers. We believe that every child should be 

valued, feel safe and is happy. We endeavour to make sure that children at our 

school know this and are empowered to tell us if they are experiencing harm. We 

have several policies and procedures in place that contribute to our safeguarding 

commitment. These can be viewed on our school website. We actively support the 

Government’s PREVENT (counter terrorism strategy) to address radicalisation and 

extremism. 

 

If you have any concerns, please speak to the designated people in our school: 

 

Andrew Price (Designated Safeguarding Lead) 

Gemma Jarmain (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead) 

Lizzie Grant (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead) 

Eileen Adams (Designated Safeguarding Governor) 


